
 
 

TRAFFIC ALERT 
 

News Contact:  Kimberly Qualls, (785) 640-9340 or kqualls@ksdot.org 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

For Saturday, September 10, 2011 in Shawnee County  
 

I-70 
 

As of 7:00 a.m. TODAY, Saturday, September 10, all lanes of eastbound I-70 are CLOSED at 

3rd Street due to semi rollover incident in Downtown Topeka/Shawnee County.  Originally, all 

westbound lanes of I-70 were closed too, but they have since been reopened to all traffic. 

 

Traffic is being detoured down 3rd Street ramp and back up 4th Street ramp.  Drivers should 

expect some delays and use alternate routes if possible.  Cleanup efforts are underway.  Roadway 

should remain closed until approximately NOON today. 

 

### 

 
This information is available in alternative accessible formats. To obtain an alternative format,  

contact KDOT Transportation Information, Eisenhower Building, 700 SW Harrison, 2nd Floor West,  

Topeka, Kan., 66603-3754, or (785) 296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired - 711. 
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